
 



Planning Committee: 05/12/2012 

 

 Report of Head of Planning Service (EH) 

 

The applicant is related to a member of staff. 

 

It was determined that prior approval of the Local Planning Authority was not required for the above 

development and that it constituted permitted development. 

 

The matter is therefore reported for information purposes only.  
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